We welcome all our valued Clients to the first of our informative and
inspiring Newsletters. After 12 months of business without our
Showroom in Bayswater we are positive that the change will remain a
good one. We still love hearing from our existing Clients and it's great to
know the word is still spreading about our Quality, Good Advice,
Service and of course, our Beautiful Fabrics!
Please don't hesitate to contact us on 9729 2866 should you wish to
discuss your Window furnishing requirements with Robert or Natalie,
or send us an email via our website, www.taitsinteriors.com.au.

The frost on our windows is surely increasing this time of
year, so it's important to ensure maximum thermal
protection by using a good quality Lining behind your - AT

Curtains. This is also an advantage in summer to not only

keep cooler and reduce our electricity costs but also to

keep UV rays from damaging our Carpet and Furniture.
Pelmets above either Curtains or Blinds are a great asset
when insulating your home and not only create that
important ‘air trap' above your window but give greater
light Blockout for Bedrooms as well as a neat & classic

finish to your Window.

We THANK YOU for taking the time to read our Newsletter and invite you to browse our website for ever
changing images and ideas. Join us on Facebook, follow us on Pinterest, LinkedIn or Phone us - we always
love hearing from you!!

Kind regards until next time,

Robert Strang & Natalie Guest
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